
    

                 

Letter from the President     

Dear fellow members,  

 

I hope everyone had a wonderful summer.  It is hard to believe it is already 

time  to start up our new  year.     Welcome  back and thank you for renewing 

your membership!  I would also like to extend a special welcome to all 

those new members joining us this year.  We are looking forward to           

meeting you.  

  

We had a  very successful and profitable 77th Annual Clambake this year and I would like to thank every-

one who volunteered, attended, promoted and  donated to our annual fund raising event.   Special thanks 

to our  Clambake Committee:   Doug Isbell and  Maria Falcone and our 50/50 -Raffle committee: James 

Graham and Nelson Hardie for all their hard work, time and effort  in managing this event for  ISM ï 

Greater Syracuse, Inc.     

 

Our Board has been working hard to put together a program which  supports our mission of provid-

ing  education and networking opportunities to further the Supply  Chain Management Profession.   Our 

Professional Development Committee:  Doug Freeman and Jamie Cullinan have scheduled  3 tours and 

arranged for  interesting speakers for this year.   Check our Calendar of Events in this  newsletter for the 

complete listing.   Our first meeting will be a plant tour at Tactair Fluid Controls on Wednesday 9/9          

followed by a dinner meeting at Bella Domani Catering and Banquets.   It should be very interesting and 

I hope you will be able to join us.    

 

I want to remind everyone that the NYNJ Forum will be held on September 25th -26th at the Hilton            

Garden Inn in Auburn, NY.  This is the first time in a very long time that it is being held in our area.  It is 

a great educational and networking opportunity for all.   See the brochure in our newsletter for more  

details.  The  early registration deadline is 9/8 and registration for this event closes on 9/14.   

 

We are sad to announce the resignation of Stan Manwaring from the Board of Directors due to his new 

job  relocation.  We wish him luck in his new opportunity.  Stan was a great asset to this organization 

and we will really miss him.  We are pleased to announce that Mary Rhoades will be taking over the role 

as Second Vice President and Doug Freeman will replace her as Director for 2 years.   We also have 2 

new Board Members:  Rick DiOrio volunteered to take over as Membership Chair assisted by Nelson  

Hardie and Janet Crook has volunteered to assist Diane Popa as Reception Co -chair.    

  

It should be an exciting year.  Keep checking our newsletters, website and emails for updates on           

upcoming events and opportunities.     

 

We look forward to seeing everyone at our September 9th meeting!  

 

Sincerely,  

Susan Dittly, President  
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       77th ISM - Greater Syracuse, Inc. Clambake at Hinderwadelõs               
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Good food, good friends concluded 
another ISM Clambake this year. As 
usual we had unlimited clams,       
unlimited cold beverages and good 
company so everyone had a        
wonderful time! 
 
 
 
 

I would like to thank all clambake volunteers who donated their time and thank all ISM members 
for supporting the clambake. We raised our prices by $15 this year to keep up with competitive 
bakes so we didnôt know how it would affect attendance. We were  pleasantly surprised that our 
attendance was only slightly off what we sold last year. We sold approximately 1239 tickets to our 
Clam Bake this year and with the weather just beautiful we had 1169 that officially attended. 
 

We look forward to another good time and successful bake next year ! 
 
Thank you  
Douglas Isbell  
Clambake Chairperson  



L{a DǊŜŀǘŜǊ {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜΣ LƴŎΦ нлмр /ƭŀƳōŀƪŜ - рлκрл ŀƴŘ wŀƉŜ ¢ŀōƭŜ 

 

DǊŜŜǝƴƎǎΥ 

²ƛǘƘ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǇǊƛŘŜ ŀƴŘ ǇƭŜŀǎǳǊŜ LΩƳ ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘ ǘƻ  
ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜ ǘƘŜ L{a DǊŜŀǘŜǊ {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜΣ LƴŎΦΣ ттǘƘ 
!ƴƴǳŀƭ /ƭŀƳ .ŀƪŜΩǎ рлκрл ŀƴŘ wŀƉŜ ¢ŀōƭŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ 
ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ  !ƊŜǊ ǎǇƭƛǩƴƎ ǘƘŜ рлκрлΣ ƻǳǊ 
ŎƭŀƳōŀƪŜ ƎǳŜǎǘ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ŀ ǘƻǘŀƭ ƻŦ ϷурлΦлл               
όу-ϷмллΦлл ǿƛƴƴŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ м-ϷрлΦлл ǿƛƴƴŜǊύΣ ǿƛǘƘ 
ϷуннΦлл ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǎŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇ ŦǳƴŘΦ 

±ŀǊƛƻǳǎ ƳŜǊŎƘŀƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǾŜƴŘƻǊǎ ŦǊƻƳ ƻǳǊ               
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ŀǿŜǎƻƳŜ ƎƛƊǎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǊŀƉŜ    
ǘŀōƭŜΦ  hƴ ōŜƘŀƭŦ ƻŦ L{a DǊŜŀǘŜǊ {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜΣ LƴŎΦ LΩŘ 
ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ ŀƭƭ ǿƘƻ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘΥ 

 

* Iǳƴǘ wŜŀƭƛǘȅΣ [ŀƴŎŀǎǘŜǊ 
* [ƛŘǎκ¢ŜŀƳ bƛƪŜΣ [ƛǾŜǊǇƻƻƭ  
* 5ƛƴƻǎŀǳǊ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘΣ {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜ 
* {ƘŀǊƪŜȅΩǎ {ǇƻǊǘǎ .ŀǊ ϧ DǊƛƭƭΣ [ƛǾŜǊǇƻƻƭ 
* {Ŏƻǧǎ aƛǊŎŀƭŜ-DǊƻ 
* ¢Ŝǎǎȅ tƭŀǎǝŎǎΣ !ǳōǳǊƴ 
* 5ǳƴƪƛƴΩǎ 5ƻƴǳǘǎΣ wǘ омΣ /ƭŀȅ 
* ¢ǳƭƭȅΩǎ DƻƻŘ ¢ƛƳŜǎ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘΣ т¢I bΦ {ǘǊŜŜǘ Σ [ƛǾŜǊǇƻƻƭ 
* ¢ǳƎ Iƛƭƭ ±ƛƴŜȅŀǊŘΣ [ƻǿǾƛƭƭŜ 
* L{a DǊŜŀǘŜǊ {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜΣ LƴŎΦ 

²Ŝ ǊŀƉŜŘ ƻũ нс ƎǊŜŀǘ ƎƛƊǎ ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ϷпсоΦлл ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇ ŦǳƴŘΦ  /ƻƳōƛƴŜŘ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ ōƻǘƘ ŦǳƴŘ ǊŀƛǎŜǊǎΣ 
рлκрл ŀƴŘ wŀƉŜ ¢ŀōƭŜ ǿŜ ŜŀǊƴŜŘ ŀ ǘƻǘŀƭ ƻŦ ϷмΣнурΦлл ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ {ŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇ CǳƴŘΦ    

LΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ ǘƘŜ L{a DǊŜŀǘŜǊ {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜΣ /ƭŀƳōŀƪŜ рлκрл ŀƴŘ wŀƉŜ ¢ŀōƭŜ ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ /ƭŀƳōŀƪŜ 
ŀƴŘ рлκрл /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜǎΣ /ƻ-/ƘŀƛǊǎΣ /ƘŀƛǊǇŜǊǎƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ .h5Φ  ²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǝƳŜ 
ŜŀǝƴƎ ŎƭŀƳǎ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƎǊŜŀǘ ŦƻƻŘ ǿƘƛƭŜ ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ŎƻƭŘ ōŜǾŜǊŀƎŜǎΦ   ²Ŝ ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ŀƎŀƛƴ 
ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ нрǘƘΣ нлмс ŀƴŘ ŀƎŀƛƴ ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǿƘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ 
ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ǎŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇǎ ŦǳƴŘΦ 

 

WŀƳŜǎ wΦ DǊŀƘŀƳ 

рлκрл /ƘŀƛǊǇŜǊǎƻƴ 

L{a DǊŜŀǘŜǊ {ȅǊŀŎǳǎŜΣ LƴŎΦ 
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